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Waukesha urging low-flow switch 
 
 

WAUKESHA - Kohler Co. marketing coordinator Kristina Ourada, right, shares a laugh with 
Waukesha residents Tery and Rose Elliott at Waukesha City Hall parking lot on Saturday. The 
Waukesha Water Utility is offering a $25 rebate to homeowners who replace their old toilets 
with new low-flow models. The Elliotts recently relocated to a new home, and they plan on 
replacing two toilets in their house. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


